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Enhanced cooperation between anti-corruption
authorities

On 14-15 September, more than 60 participants attended an international workshop
entitled  'Regional  cooperation  and  multidisciplinary  approach  in  detecting,
investigating and preventing corruption and fraud affecting the EU financial interests'.
The meeting was organised by the Special Investigation Service of the Republic of
Lithuania (STT).

The workshop was attended by representatives of anti-corruption, prosecution, and
financial  crime services from Poland,  Lithuania,  Latvia,  Estonia and Austria.  The CBA
was represented by a delegation headed by Deputy Head of the CBA Daniel Karpeta.

The  participants  took  part  in  4-panel  discussions.  During  the  seminars,  they
introduced the developments and the best practices of the law enforcement agencies
of the Baltic States' institutions and discussed the measures to be taken to effectively
combat fraud and corruption across the EU.

The workshop was part of the project entitled 'Strengthening a multidisciplinary and
regional  approach  in  tackling  corruption  and  fraud  risks  affecting  EU  financial
interests',  implemented  under  funding  from  the  HERCULE  III  Programme  (OLAF).
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